
The Town of Jarratt is requesting sealed bids for the sale of a 1988 Ford F150 regular cab.   

All interested bidders are invited to call Judy Houchins at 434-535-8014 or Donald Seaborn at 434-535-

8013 to set up an appointment to view the vehicle.  Sealed bids will be accepted until noon on February 

15, 2021.   

The vehicle is being sold “as is” without express warranties and with no implied warranties of 

merchantability.  All prices are to remain firm.   

All bids shall be submitted in writing and signed by the bidder, and must include bidders address and 

phone number.  All bids must be clearly marked “2021-0215 Vehicle Bid” and submitted in a sealed 

envelope. 

Bids will be opened and read aloud on February 16, 2021 at the Jarratt Town Council meeting. 

An award will be made to the highest bidder.  The Town reserves the right to reject all bids if the Town 

considers the bids received are unreasonably low.   

Upon notification of award, the successful bidder must forward a certified check to the following 

address: Town of Jarratt, P. O. Box 336, Jarratt, Virginia 23867, or hand delivered to 108 S Braxton 

Avenue, Jarratt, Virginia 23867. 

The successful bidder must finalize the purchase and remove the vehicle at the bidder’s own expense 

within (10) ten working days from the date of the notice of award.  The vehicle and title will 

subsequently be released to the successful bidder. 


